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PRESENT TO BOARD: JANUARY 18, 2023 

TO: SOUTH FLORIDA STATE COLLEGE 
DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

FROM: THOMAS C. LEITZEL   

SUBJECT: PRESIDENT’S ANNUAL PERFORMANCE REVIEW 

In accordance with provisions in the employment contract of the president, the 
SFSC District Board of Trustees annually reviews the performance of the 
president in a manner consistent with applicable Florida Statutes and State Board 
of Education Rules. During each annual performance review, which normally 
occurs in January, the Board should consider the president’s progress in 
supporting College planning and equity goals as well as modifications to the 
president’s employment contract.  

The President’s salary is not typically considered during the annual performance 
review.  

     Item 8.1 
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